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Plainfield Residents 

Please be aware there is a tropical storm warning in effect for our area 

until Wednesday, August 5, 2020 at 12:00AM. 

 There is the potential for flash flooding and the Office of Emergency 

Management is urging all residents to shelter in place. If you live in a 

known flood zone kindly move your vehicle(s) to higher ground and if 

possible seek shelter outside of the flood area.  

Make sure you have food supplies along with bottled water, batteries 

and flashlights for 2-3 days. Additionally, remember to charge cell 

phones.  

**Call 911 for all emergencies, stay tuned for more updates. Be safe! 


